
  

 

FAULTY  STREET LIGHTS  

 
If you notice a faulty street light please do not 
hesitate to contact the Clerk or any member of 

the Council quoting street light number and name 
of street. 

County Council owned lights maintained by 
Balfour Beatty should be reported direct to the 
County Council, together with any concerns 
about potholes. verges, footpaths, byways   

https://highwaysreporting.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/ 

 

DOG FOULING 
Please report all incidents of dog fouling on the  

footways immediately to  
ECDC 01353 665555 

They will cleanse and visit the dog owners!  
Fines may be issued 

 
In the interests of health and hygiene for users of 
the recreation ground playing sport and children 
using the equipment, dogs are not permitted on 

our Recreation Ground/Village Green 
whatsoever. 

 

 

PLEASE DO NOT MOVE THE FOOTBALL 
GOALPOSTS 

 
FOOTBALLERS 

Please be aware the goalposts on the 
recreation ground must only be moved by the 

Council or the Witcham Cricket Club. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WITCHAM PARISH COUNCILLORS 
 

M Housden – Chairman 
mick.housden@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
K Mackender – Vice-Chairman 

karl.mackender@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 

G Byrne 
george.byrne@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 

L Holdaway 
laura.holdaway@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
J Lucas 

jane.lucas@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 

S Wilkin 
sally.wilkin@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 

Parish Clerk – S Bell 
clerk@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Agendas and Approved Minutes are 
published on our website  

http://witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 

with lots of other useful information/news 
See also the noticeboards at the village 

crossroads and bus shelter 
 

oooOOOOooo 
 

FUTURE COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 

13 March 2024 
10 April 2024 
8 May 2024 

  
All items for the agenda must be received by the 
Clerk at least one week prior to the scheduled 
meeting.   
The meetings start at 7.30pm.  There is an 
opportunity for the electorate to attend these 
meetings and provision is made for public 
participation/question time, (15 minutes) at 
each meeting.   
Please contact the Clerk prior to the meeting.  

NEW PARISH COUNCILLOR 
We are delighted to welcome Mr George 
Byrne, co-opted at our February meeting to 
fill the vacancy after Elections last May.   

SPEEDWATCH Co-Ordinator and 
Session Volunteers Urgently Required.   

 
This is a community led initiative to reduce 
speeding vehicles and make our village safer.  
Training provided.  Sessions last about an hour. 
Contact clerk@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk  

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
Wednesday 15 May 2024  

7.30pm 
Witcham Village Hall 

 
All residents are invited.  Pop it in your 
diary and come along to hear what the 
Parish Council and village groups have 
been doing this past year.  Tell us 
about what you’d like to see in the 
future.  Agenda will be published on 
our website and on the noticeboards at 
the centre of the village at the end April  
We all look forward to welcoming you. 
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